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Newsletter 
 MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
Dear Parent/Guardians: This is the final newsletter of the 2014-15 school year. I 
would like to thank the parents of our middle school students for their continued 
support and understanding as education continues to evolve.  All state testing 
will be completed by May 8th. Letters have been sent home for students in 
academic trouble. I have also met with these students to discuss their options. 6th 
grade students attending camp this year will be leaving May 19th and returning 
May 22nd in the afternoon. If you would like your child’s end of the year report 
card mailed home, and all fees are paid, please provide a self addressed stamped 
envelope to the middle school office. Please write your child’s name on the 
envelope. Otherwise report cards can be picked up and fees can be paid in the 
middle school office from June 8-11 from 9:00—11:30 am and then again from 
12:30-2:00 p.m. Beginning June 12th report cards and paying of fees can be done 
at the BOE building. Remember students last day of school is May 29th and is an 
early release day.  The students in the middle school will be released at noon.  
Have a nice, safe summer and I shall see some of you on August 24th.  
    Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

          Students of the Month 
 
The following students have been 
selected as Students of the Month 
for May 2015.  We are proud of 
all our student’s accomplish-
ments! 
 
 
6th grade 
Kristin Corvin 
Arthur Tilton 
 
 
7th grade 
Sydney Pearce 
Noah Jones 
 
 
8th grade 
Cassie Smith 
Dakota Cottrill 

  Important Dates 
May 19…………..…….…..Sixth grade camp starts 
May 22 ………………..Students return from camp 
May 25 ………………...Memorial Day—no school 
May 26 ……...…...………...Honors Assembly-9:30  
May 29…………...Last day of school-early release 
June 4………………….……..Report cards mailed 
June 8-11…………………….Pick up report cards 
June 12………….…….Middle school office closed   
                                        report cards to BOE office 

 
SIXTH GRADE CAMP: 
On Tuesday, May 19th, our Outdoor Educational 
Program will begin its 62nd year of continuous 
operation. Students will depart for Sheldon Camp 
about 8:30 a.m. Please drop your child off no later 
than 8:00 a.m. You may pick your camper up on 
Friday, May 22nd at about 1:30 p.m. Please do not 
allow your camper to take any food, games, radios 
or cell phones. Let’s hope for sunshine, but be pre-
pared for rain. Those sixth graders not going to 
camp are required to be in school. Have fun! 
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